
Virtual Meet your 

Teacher! 

June 2021 P2A with Miss Fleetwood 

My favourite quote:  

The more that you 

read, the more 

things you will know. 

The more that you 

learn, the more 

places you’ll go.  

- Dr Seuss  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A note to my new class 
 

Dear Primary 2A – I’m so excited that I’ll be your teacher next year! I can’t wait 

to welcome you back to school in August, get to know you and have lots of fun 

as we learn together! Don’t worry if you’re feeling a bit nervous about starting 

Primary 2 – it’s the start of an exciting new adventure and I’ll be there to 

support you every step of the way!  
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